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As a restauranter who shops at the Skowhegan and Waterville farmers market, and 
having been a former farmers market vendor, I know the importance that the farmers 
markets have in providing nutrition to those in need. Please make State Nutrition and 
ongoing addition to the State's annual budget. A healthy diet is cheaper than medical 
supplements. 


